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Cellular Number Portability
The Secretary of Telecommunications has enacted Resolution Nº 98, though which cellular number portability has been established. 

This resolution states that cellular phone users will become owners of their cell phone numbers. For this reason, they will be able to change their mobile network operator keeping the same mobile number. 

In spite of being a step forward in the legislative field, the resolution’s implementation will take twelve months to be set. The mobile network licensed companies will pay for the necessary equipment to allow for this implementation, valued in forty million dollars. 

August 2010
Should you have any question or comments regarding the foregoing, please do not hesitate to contact us by calling (54 11) 4116-4155 or via e-mail addressed to info@kahale.com.ar.

Kahale Abogados is not responsible for any actions (or lack thereof) taken as a result of relying on or in any way using information contained in this communication and in no event shall be liable for any damages resulting from reliance on or use of this information. Readers should take specific advice when dealing with specific situations.
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